
SHERIDAN TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETING
MINUTES

Minutes of the Special Meeting, October 7, 2024, held at the Sheridan Township Hall at 12:00 p.m. Present were
Corliss Gulembo, Marlynn Gulembo, Jennie Borema, and Jeffery Cormany.

Clerk M. Gulembo explained that the Michigan Constitution, Article II, Section IV, authorizes townships to accept
publicly-disclosed charitable donations and in-kind contributions to conduct and administer elections. She has
applied for two grants that fall in this category, as advertised in the Michigan Bureau of Elections News Update. One
of the grants, from the Center for Tech and Civic Life, has been awarded to Sheridan Township in the amount of
$5,000.

Clerk M. Gulembo offered the Resolution to Accept and Use Charitable Donations and In-Kind Contributions to
Conduct and Administer Elections. Second by Cormany. Roll call vote was unanimous, with Doug Damkoehler
absent. Supervisor C. Gulembo declared the resolution adopted.

Motion to adjourn by M. Gulembo, supported by Borema; carried.

Respectfully submitted,

Marlynn E. Gulembo
Marlynn E. Gulembo, Clerk


